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Puppy Mills

Hello... { am writing to support legislation to stop puppy mill puppies from being sold in Connecticut. It is inhuman
treatment to the dogs having the puppies. It also breeds sick dogs... one | bought years ago at Puppies of Westport and
she almost died. | was able to pay to have her saved but it is not something that | would want others to have to go
through. It was heartbreaking to see a helpless puppy that was so sick. | hope this cause is pushed through!
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